Veterans Administ®ation Hospital NP
Los Angeles 25, California
October 12, 1946

Lucie Jessner M.D.
107 Garden Strest
Cambridge 38, Mass.

My dear Doctor Jessner:

I have heard that it is possible you will come to
Los Angeles as a training analyst. I have practiced
psychiatry for the past eignt years, and am certified
in psychiatry by the «merican Board. Ky application
for training in analysis is in the hands of the Los
Angeles Institute and I have reason to believe that T
will shortly be accepted. :

I am writing in the hope that should you decide to
come here, you would reserve hours for me. As you prob-
ably know, there is a great shortage of training anal-
ysts hers, presenting a serious stumbling block to those
like myself who ars seeking training in analysis, Any
reply will be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

e
Lewi . Fielding ' M.D,



